
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Hillingdon Parent and Carer Forum work to give voices 

to SEND children and their families and to offer advice and 

support. This year we are excited to be working in 

partnership with them! 

All families are welcome so please join us whether you have 

a child with SEND or just have concerns/questions, would 

like some advice or to find out more. 

 

As always, coffee and cake will be provided! 

https://hillingdonpcf.com/ 
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